
22 Jun 2010 

 

Dear Mr. HO,  

 

Further to my email of 10.6.2010, I wish to supplement as follow:-  

 

This office conducted a site inspection on 15.6.2010. Lot Nos. 128, 241, 304, 

306 and 357 in D.D. 58 were found vacant and cleared of vegetation with a 

temporary shelter structure erected and being used for storage of construction 

materials, while no columbarium use was noted on all the above lots during 

our site inspection.  

 

The concerned lots are agricultural lots granted under the Block Government 

Leases (“BGL”).  There is no provision in the BGL restricting clearance and 

excavation works on agricultural lots.  As such, enforcement action could not 

be contemplated by this office at this stage.  

 

Nevertheless, the Squatter Control Unit (“SCU”) has been informed to consider 

appropriate action against the said temporary shelter structure.  We would 

also keep in view the site situation and consider enforcement actions against 

any unauthorized structures.  

 

Thank you for bringing this matter to us.  Should you have any enquires, 

please contact me at 2675 1535.  

 

Regards,  

K. H. LEE  

for District Lands Officer/North  

Tel: 2675 1535 
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